
 To Kaukauna Health & Recreation Committee: 

 Electric City Experience is asking City of Kaukauna for a $10,000.00 contribution towards 
 expenses for the 2023 event. 

 We ask this to be paid directly to event vendors.  The 2022 city contribution paid to the following 
 three vendors and we would like to use the same three again this year. 

 Fox Cities Party Rental  $5000 
 Ray’s Sanitation  $4000 
 Elite Tent Rental  $1000 

 Thank you, 

 Jason Lipsky 
 Electric City Experience 
 920-968-9773 


